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Senator Bilyk (Written) asked: 
 
Is the Government considering providing a pathway to permanent residence for 
Retirement Visa holders? If yes, what information would the Government be rely on 
in assessing the financial impact of such a policy? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The provision of a pathway to permanent residence for Retirement visa holders is not 
currently under active consideration across Government. 


